## Story 19/20: Abram and Lot Separate

Abram returned to Canaan from Egypt. He settled near Bethel. He was now a rich man. His nephew Lot also had many sheep, goats and cattle, plus his own family. There wasn't enough pastureland for Abram's and Lot's animals in the same area. This caused problems, and their servants started quarreling. Abram did not want to quarrel with Lot, so he had a plan. Abram told Lot, "You choose where you want to live. There is the Jordan River valley on the right. The mountain area is on the left. You choose one, and I will take the other." Lot looked at the beautiful, green valley, and chose to live there. So the two men separated. Lot took his family and possessions down into the valley. Abram took Sarai and all of his possessions and went into the mountains. The two families continued to love each other and be good friends.

Read this entire story in the Bible in Genesis 13:1-13

## Words to Know

*pastureland* – land where plants (grass, etc.) which grow can be used as food for grazing animals

*quarrel* – to argue, disagree

separate - to stop being together

## **Questions**

- 1. Why couldn't Abram and Lot live in the same area?
- 2. Why did the servants of Abram and Lot start quarreling?
- 3. What was Abram's plan? What does this show us about the kind of person Abram was?
- 4. Which area do you think was better as pastureland the Jordan River valley or the mountain area?

5. Why did Lot choose the valley for his place to live? What does this tell us about the kind of person he was?

Abram returned to Canaan from Egypt. He settled near Bethel.

He was now a rich man.

His nephew Lot also had many sheep, goats and cattle, plus his own family.

There wasn't enough pastureland for Abram's and Lot's animals in the same area.

This caused problems, and their servants started quarreling.

Abram did not want to quarrel with Lot, so he had a plan.

Abram told Lot, "You choose where you want to live.

There is the Jordan River valley on the right. The mountain area is on the left.

You choose one, and I will take the other."

Lot looked at the beautiful, green valley, and chose to live there.

So the two men separated.

Lot took his family and possessions down into the valley.

Abram took Sarai and all of his possessions and went into the mountains.

The two families continued to love each other and be good friends.